
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
As a follow-up to the HUD Forum at NAHMA’s October 2014 Meeting, we would like to share the 
attached document which provides information on the reorganization of HUD Headquarters’ Office of 
Multifamily Housing and the recently created Office of Asset Management and Portfolio Oversight 
(OAMPO). The OAMPO replaces the Office of Asset Management and is part of the overall Multifamily 
Transformation initiative from HUD.  
 
John Hall, the Deputy Director for the OAMPO, shared this presentation with NAHMA during his 
participation on our HUD Forum. The attached document outlines the structure of the OAMPO and the 
various program administration and oversight divisions that it encompasses. This document also 
provides information on how program authority is structured under the reorganized Office of 
Multifamily Housing. 
 
Please find the presentation from John Hall attached. This document will also be available on the HUD 
Issues webpage at NAHMA.org under ‘Important HUD Websites and Information’. 
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 
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